
 
 
 
 
 
11 June 2024 
 
 
Dear families, 
 

Nursery trip payments 
 

 
Our nursery pupils will be visiting Grasshoppers soft play centre at Tong Garden Centre in the coming 

weeks. The children will attend in small groups and will travel by minibus to enjoy the four-lane wavy 

slide, tarzan swings, racing aerial glide, zig zag climbers, followed by juice and an ice-cream. More details 

will follow soon. 

 

Without the cost of coach hire, we have been able to review the price of this visit and will be processing a 

refund to those parents who have made the one-off payment.  

 

You will receive a refund of £15 either into your Parentpay account (which you can then withdraw to your 

bank account) or as a bank transfer if you paid at Paypoint. If required, we will contact you to complete a 

payment request form.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you that from July we will be moving from Parentpay to 

MCAS for all communications and payments. If you have not yet set up the MCAS app, please contact the 

office for support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Greenwood 

 

 

 

 
 
 


